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From: Bruce Aupperle <brucenipere@mmeens
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2014 2:13 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
- Ce: Chris Wise
Subject: 1904 Scenic BOA Consideration
Leane:

The owner/applicant for the referenced address would like to postpone from November to December for BOA

consideration.

Let us know if you need anything else for this postponement request.

ﬁ

Thanks, Bruce Aupperle, P.E. (512) 422-7838 Mobile (512) 329-8241 Office Aupperle Company.10088 Circleview Drive

Austin, TX 78733




